Indian Ridge Water Conservancy District
2725 South River Road, St. George, Utah 84790

Bd Members:

Glen Haynie, Chairman
Janet Barlow

Jared Herbert

Cris Atkin

Valeen Conway

20 May 2019

To: IRWCD Customers

Re: Water Rate Increase and Annual Budget Hearing

The Annual Budget Hearing for the Indian Ridge Water Conservancy District for the year 1
July 2019 through 30 June 2020 will be held at the Fairview Firehouse 165 North Main Street,
Fairview, Utah on Tuesday evening, June 25" at 7:00 P.M.

On advise from the Utah State Department of Natural Resources the Board is preparing for an
increase in water rates A graduated rate increase effective July 1, 2019 will be proposed for all

water usage in Indian Ridge.

The Board wants to receive ideas and conversation from the current connection owners and all
property owners in Indian Ridge concerning this matter at this hearing.

Please plan to come and voice your ideas and concerns to the District Board at this Budget Hearing.

Sincerely,

Indian Ridge Water Conservancy District
Board Members



